I like talking
and listening
to others

I like maths

I like literacy

I like being
creative

I like being
kind and
helpful

Time to get
physical

*Chat to your family
about the celebrations
you join in with at home

*Think about the ages of
the people in your familywho’s the oldest/
youngest?

*Can you sing your
favourite celebration
song or poem?

*How have you helped
someone to feel special
on their birthday?

*Are you part of a sports
group- what are you
learning about?

*Tell your grown-ups
something new that
you’ve learnt today

*What’s your favourite
number? Can you write/
talk/ draw some facts
about it (e.g. how can
you make this number?)
*Can you spot and write
a list of everyday 2D and
3D shapes at home (e.g.
football, cereal box)
*Can you design your
own wrapping paper with
repeating patterns?

*Read and write all the
sounds in your name and
the people in your family

*Create a piece of music
using play instruments or
even household
instruments (such as pans
and spoons)
*Take a photograph/
make a movie about a
special occasion

*Can you say something
kind to someone you
love?

*Can you dress yourself
for school and bedtime
every day?

*Can you play rhyme
ping-pong?

*Help to cut, wrap and
stick a present for a
friend

*How do you keep
yourself warm and safe in
the winter?

*Draw a story map/
cartoon pictures of your
favourite story

*Design a card using the
computer

*Talk about who is the
kindest person you
know? How are you like
them?
*How have you helped a
troubled friend- tell your
grown-up what you did

* Can you help to count
the coins needed to buy a
present for a special
person?

*Play the squash-it gameblend the sounds
together to read the
whole word/ sentences in
your reading book

*Do some baking and
bring it in for us to try!

*Describe your favourite
activity at school this
week and explain why
*Retell a favourite story

*Can you listen to
someone speaking for 5
minutes without speaking
back?

*Keep a tally of how
many times you have said
please or thank you this
weekend

*Can you write words/
sentences outside?
(Chalks, water and
paintbrushes, sand,
shaving foam, sticks)
*Can you create a
celebratory dance and
perform it?

GLAM Mission Question: Why do we Celebrate?

